

Ref/JS2020-21/ADMISSIONS PACK/CANTEEN

Date: July 2020

Dear Parents,

We would like to inform you that the Junior School Canteen will continue to offer a range of healthy snacks and lunches for your children.

This service will commence on 1st September 2020.

For further information, I can be contacted at the canteen after **7:00 am,** Monday – Friday, on:

99443546 (Natassa) or 99849130 (Stavroulla)

and via email at: natassaveletina@gmail.com

For your convenience, order forms are available via The Junior School website. Orders for each week can be made in advance and must be prepaid. Daily order can also be taken but please ensure that lunch orders are received by 10.30 am.

Please inform us of any special dietary needs/food allergies on the form provided or anything you feel we need to know.

Furthermore the canteen will be available to parents and their children up until 2:30 pm to enjoy refreshments and homemade snacks and meals.

I look forward to being of service to you and thank you for your kind co-operation.

Kind Regards,

Natassa Veletina Junior School Canteen